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ATTENTION: Providers and Submitters of Electronic Claims—Urgent Message 
 

The deadline for receiving the 2018 Annual EDI Certification Forms was December 31, 2017. If 
you have not submitted a Certification Form for your submitter number (beginning with 450), 
immediate action is required.  

Submitters who do not submit the required form will be deactivated on February 1, 2018.   

Emails have been sent to those Submitters whose 2018 Certification forms have not been 
received by the Molina EDI Department. Please have your signed original form submitted as 
quickly as possible to ensure no delays in claim payment. 

If you have not yet submitted your 2018 Certification Form and did not receive a reminder email, 
you may need to update your email contact information with the EDI Department. 

Please return completed signed original form to this address as soon as possible 

DO NOT FAX OR EMAIL 

Molina - EDI Department 
P O Box 91025 
Baton Rouge, LA 70821-9025 

 


